
 

 
Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 
 
 

 

EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR RESEARCH & INNOVATION 
Directorate H – Transport 
 
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MOBILITY & TRANSPORT 
Directorate  C – Innovative and  Sustainable Mobility 
 
The Directors 
 

Brussels,  
 

Sent by email 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: - Smart, Green and Integrated Transport Challenge 
- Information Day on 18 December 2013 in Brussels 

The first round of calls under the Smart, Green and Integrated Transport challenge of the new 
Horizon 2020 Framework Programme will be published at the end of this year. 

To support the preparation of proposals, the European Commission is organising an Information 
Day on 18 December 2013 in the Charlemagne building, rue de la Loi 170, Brussels. 

The aim of the event is to inform potential participants in the first round of calls under the 
Smart, Green and Integrated Transport Challenge about the new Horizon 2020 Framework 
Programme and to offer some unique opportunities for networking. 

You are invited to attend this event, which is an opportunity to get first-hand information directly 
from Commission services and to network with potential partners.  
There will be also opportunities for questions and clarifications. 

For more information and registration, please visit the "Information Day" website 
http://ec.europa.eu/research/transport/events/infoday2013, where you will also find the 
preliminary agenda of the day. 

Please note that registrations will be limited by the maximum capacity of the rooms and a 
maximum of two representatives from a given organisation will be accepted. 

Should you be unable to attend the Information Day, all main sessions will be broadcasted live on 
Internet on the above website and all presentations will be published after the event. 

Please also feel free to transmit this invitation to anyone interested in EU transport research 
activities and in participation in open calls for proposals. 

Looking forward to meeting you in Brussels, 

Yours sincerely, 

Manuela Soares                                                                                               Olivier Onidi 
   (signed)                                                                                                             (signed) 


